
 PUNXSUTAWNEY REVITALIZATION GROUP
INVITES YOU TO PARTICIPATE IN

Shop Local.  Buy Local.  Shop Small .  

Mistletoe Madness & 
SMALL BUSINESS

SATURDAY

Kick off the holiday shopping season by participating in
this great event. Punxsutawney Revitalization Group will

be creating a shopping passport to encourage local
shopping. Passports will be given to each participating

location and distributed throughout the community.
Shoppers will be encouraged to visit the locations listed

in the Passport. If shoppers receive 3 stamps on their
passport, they will have the chance to win great prizes! 

Sign up to be a participating business by Friday,
November 15th by submitting the participation form.

Passports will be available at participating locations and at the
Chamber of Commerce. Passports need to be submitted to the

Chamber of Commerce by 4 p.m. on Saturday.

Saturday, November 30th 
Punxsutawney, PA



Mistletoe Madness & 
SMALL BUSINESS

SATURDAY
Business Name: ____________________________________________

Contact Name: _____________________________________________

Address:____________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________

Hours for Saturday, November 30th: _____________________

Website: ___________________________________________________

30 Word or Less Description: _____________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
___________________________________________________________________
_________________________________________________________________

All forms must be submitted to Punxsutawney Revitalization Group  at PO Box 298
Punxsutawney, PA 15767 or by emailing the information to pxypride@gmail.com.
Forms are due by Friday, November 15th. 


